

GOVERNMENT OF NIUE Niue Immigration Office

Ph: (683) 4219 or E-mail: Immigration Niue@mail.gov.nu

NIUE TRAVEL ADVISORY #20 2023

COVID-19 (NOVEL CORONAVIRUS)

30th March 2023

At its meeting on 28th March 2023, Cabinet has revoked the Immigration (COVID-19) Regulations 2023. On behalf of the Government of Niue we wish to advise the following:

- Effective immediately, all travellers to Niue are not required to be fully vaccinated for COVID-19.
- Effective immediately, all travellers to Niue are not required to provide evidence of adequate travel insurance. Travel insurance is highly recommended for all visitors to Niue.
- Effective immediately, all travellers to Niue are no longer required to complete a Niue Traveller Declaration.
- Effective from 1 April 2023, all travellers to Niue will not be required to be tested for COVID-19. However, self-administered Rapid-Antigen-Tests (RATs) will be voluntary.
- Effective immediately, the isolation period for positive COVID-19 cases shall be a minimum of five (5) days.

If you have any questions please contact the Chief Immigration Officer Niue.Immigration@mail.gov.nu or the Office of the Secretary of Government on e-mail address Niue.SecGov@mail.gov.nu.

Fakaaue lahi, Thank you.

Chief Immigration Officer.